
This submission is made in favour of Murraylink Transmission Companies application to the 
ACCC for conversion to a prescribed service and maximum allowable revenue for 2003-2113. 
I believe  that this should be viewed favourably as this company seems to take into careful 
consideration the community and enviroment with the installation of underground powerlines 
as opposed to the above ground lines which are causing much stress.The company with their 
view for the future is showing their awareness and willingness to address issues that are of 
major concern to many communities. 
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